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: Fwd: CA/2021/E! 1565 - 25 Camden Park Road, NW1
: 17 Auiusl 2021 at 15:24

Sent from Workspace ONE Boxer<https://whatisworkspaceone.com/boxer>

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Ewan Campbell <Ewan.Campbell@camden.gov.uk>
Date: 9 July 2021 at 15:43:00 BST

Subject: CA/2021/ENQ/O1 - 2! mden Park R NW1
To: Fraser Padmore

Dear Fraser
Hope you are well, my name is Ewan Campbell and am the on call duty planner officer dealing with the application.

In terms of your query, which relates to converting two flats into one within a site, the proposal would not require planning
permission. This is down to precedents taken from modern case law on this issue.

If the property is a listed building Listed Building Consent may need to be applied for.

Please note that the information contained in this email represents an officer’s opinion and is without prejudice to further
consideration of this matter by the Development Management section or to the Council’s formal decision

Kind regards

Ewan Campbell
Planner
Pronouns: He/Him/His

London Borough of Camden
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The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible
please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for
the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our
new Privacy Notice

here<https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement ;IBJNAhEDoSA!5 hwKANPLPoBauvDKBIXRvA
6T2LgY90KDGUGGLKFZg0-VTIYWBEZF1eMimVNg6HuDTPi$> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold
about you and residents.

This communication and any attachments may be privileged or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you have
received this in error and any review, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. In such an event, please
notify us immediately by reply email or by phone (collect at 212-848-4000) and immediately delete this message and all
attachments.



The business of the firm in the United Kingdom is undertaken through Shearman & Sterling (London) LLP, a limited liability
partnership organized in the United States under the laws of the State of Delaware, which laws limit the personal liability of
partners. Shearman & Sterling (London) LLP is a multi-national partnership authorized and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation
Authority (firm SRA number 211340). A list of all partners' names, which includes solicitors and registered foreign lawyers, of
Shearman & Sterling (London) LLP, is available for inspection at its London office at: 9 Appold Street, London EC2A 2AP, United
Kingdom. The Firm practices in Saudi Arabia in association with The Law Firm of Dr. Sultan Aimasoud in assaciation with
Shearman & Sterling LLP.

The Firm practices in Italy in association with Studio Legale Associato Shearman & Sterling LLP. Partners in the Rome and Milan
offices are partners in Studio Legale Associato Shearman & Sterling LLP.
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